
 

You’re Invited 

District 18 OSSTF Open House 

294 Mill St. East, Elora 

Suite # 205 

April 19th 

3:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. 

 

We’re new and improved! 

Come and tour the new District 18 offices! 

Refreshments and Socializing 

*  Please R.S.V.P. by April 13, 2017 to 

danella.smith@d18. osstf.ca 

with the subject line OPEN HOUSE 
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